
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Dearborn Heights Libraries- Computer and Electronics 

Infrastructure Replacement and Mobile Book Services in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Dearborn Heights Libraries, located at 24590 George Ave, Dearborn 

Heights, MI 48127.  

The funding would be used for expanding service to the Dearborn Heights community by 

improving access to digital resources and book services through the Caroline Kennedy Library. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


